
FYDP Orientation for Batch2O22

It is to inform all the students of T.E (Civil & Construction) Batch 2022

that the Orientation Session for Final Year Design Project (FYDP) is

scheduled to be held in the Ashraf Habibullah AV Hall, Civil on L2 May,
2025 at 3:30 pm.

It is mandatory for all the T.E students to attend the scheduled session

in order to get registered for the FYDP. Attendance will be marked

during the session.
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FYDP Coordinator

Haris Akram Bhatti
Assistant Professor
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